
Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: 66 Pearl Street - Building Permit Application 1 of 2 

Yes, the applicant paid $100 for a Historic Preservation Board review.  (In the system as a planning dept. site 
plan.)  It actually did not end up being reviewed by the Board - we approved it at the staff level.

>>> Building Inspections 7/3/2013 10:13 AM >>>
Can you confirm this has been paid for your process? 

From: Robert Wiener

To: Andrews, Deb;  Inspections, Building
Date: 7/3/2013 10:48 AM
Subject: Re: Fwd: 66 Pearl Street - Building Permit Application 1 of 2

Page 1 of 1

7/3/2013file:///C:/Users/bjs/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/51D40178PortlandCityHall100167677...


